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October 13, 2020 

 

  

Baltimore County Public Schools would like to invite you, as a parent representative, to join us 

for the annual review of Policy and Rule 1270 titled Parent and Family Engagement. This 

annual review is an opportunity for you to provide input regarding the parent and family 

involvement policy. You are invited to attend any of the virtual meetings listed below. Copies of 

the parent involvement policy and rule are enclosed so that you may review these documents 

prior to the annual review meeting. 

 

November 16, 2020   6:30 p.m. 

November 19, 2020   10:00 a.m. 

 

November 20, 2020   3:00 p.m. 

 

Participants are asked to register online at Eventbrite or RSVP to ParentU@bcps.org.  

 

Sincerely,    

 

 

Susan Hahn, Program Specialist 

Department of Communications and Community Outreach 

Office of Family and Community Engagement  

6901 N. Charles Street  

Towson, MD 21204 

 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

 

 

  

https://bcpspr1270.eventbrite.com/

